
              

            
 

• Chair Sharon Warden called the meeting to order. 
• Kamryn Greer-Smallwood and Darius Eure, students at Sheep-Harney, led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Dr. Larry W. Cartner, Superintendent, 

requested a moment of silence. 
• The Board approved the agenda for March 26, 2018. 
• Sharon Warden recognized the guests in attendance.  
• Superintendent Cartner shared information on the following: 

o Let’s Connect – ECPPS District Newsletter 
o TOY Report for Board – Dr. Cartner welcomed Fran Worthington, 2017-2018 Teacher of the Year for Sheep-Harney Elementary 

School, to share with the Board some thoughts on serving as Teacher of the Year for her school.  ECPPS has Teacher of the Year 
representatives attend the monthly meetings to provide information for the Board. 

o Exceeding Excellence:  Adelaide Schubert, 1st grade student at Sheep-Harney, was recognized for reading over 1,000,000 words 
this year.  Julie Simons, 5th grade student at Central, was recognized for reading over 3,000,000 words this year.  Nolan Hodge, 
student and athlete at Northeastern High, was recognized for winning Track & Field State Champion for the long jump.  Darrien 
Stutz, student and athlete at Pasquotank County High School, was recognized for winning State Champion for wrestling (2A 185 
lb. weight class).  Darrien is the first state champion for PCHS athletics.  Sheep-Harney Elementary received plaques in 
recognition of all of their teachers having met or exceeded growth for two consecutive years, 2015-2016 & 2016-2017.  Rhonda 
James-Davis, CTE Director, received plaques recognizing the second certified pathway implementation for ECPPS for advanced 
manufacturing.  Brandi Bragg, Northeastern North Carolina Career Pathways Facilitator and Larry Donley, NCWorks Regional 
Operations Director, presented the plaques. 

• The minutes of the following meetings were approved: 
o February 26, 2018 (Regular Meeting) 
o March 9, 2018 (Work Session) 
o March 19, 2018 (Committee Meetings) 

• The following items were approved during the regular meeting on March 26, 2018: 
Personalized Education 

1. Restart Applications for P.W. Moore Elementary & Elizabeth City Middle School 
2. Summer School for Grades 3-8 

Global Citizens & Healthy Students 
1. Placing Policy 3210/6523:  Operation of Unmanned Aerial Vehicles (Drones) on Review 
2. Establishing an AdHoc Committee to Develop Criteria for the Appointment of Individuals to Serve on the College of The 

Albemarle Board of Trustees 
Financial, Business and Technology Systems 

1. Resolution in Support of ¼ Cent Sales Tax Referendum 
2. Disposal of Obsolete Computer & Electronic Equipment 
3. 2018-2019 Board of Education Meeting Schedule 

Excellent Educators 
1. Placing Policy 7410:  Teacher Contracts on Review 
2. Resignations (information only) 
3. Elections 
4. Coaches 
5. Reassignments 
6. Leaves of Absence 
7. Substitutes 
8. Critical Incident Plan 

• Public Forum:  There were no requests to appear before the Board.  
• Board Member Reports:  Board members expressed appreciation for the community allowing us opportunities to explain and provide 

information on the ¼ of a penny sales tax referendum.  There were positive remarks regarding the recent geography and spelling bees held 
for elementary students.  Overall, the Board is excited about the experiences and opportunities made possible for our students.   

• The meeting was adjourned.  
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